
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 Lowestoft Inner Harbour – Quayside Works in Bridge 

Channel, South side just West of Bascule Bridge 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that some Quay side works are scheduled to 

be undertaken on the previously demolished section of Quay, immediately South 

West of the Bascule Bridge (see attached diagram for specific area). 

Works will be undertaken over the a.m. LW periods, (approx. 07:00hrs-10:00hrs), on 

Thurs 7th and Fri 8th November. 

 

Area of Quayside Works 

Works will be undertaken from Norfolk Marine Workboat, and from vessel ‘Talisker’. 

Due to the Narrow channel adjacent to the works area, only small vessels will be 

permitted to pass, providing speed is minimised to reduce vessel wash. The work 

boats will temporarily move from the works area to accommodate transits of larger 

vessels. 

Please liaise with Lowestoft Port Control to arrange transits through the.Bascule 

Bridge Channel. 

This notice self-cancels at 23:59hrs 7th November 2024.  

 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if 

further information is required. 
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